
From: Neal, Conor
To: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR
Subject: Pump Down Program
Date: Monday, August 7, 2017 2:26:57 PM

Kristin,
 
This morning Jeff Danko called to inform me that the PDP is all set to go. However, one of the Class I
Hazardous Waste injection wells in Vickery, OH is not operating, and may not be for another month.
Vickery is still accepting wastewater, but on a limited basis as they are able. Tyco is looking to find
another facility to accept their water. In the meantime, pumping has ceased.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
Conor
 
Conor Neal
Geologist
Land & Chemicals Division
US EPA, Region 5, LU-MC-16J
77 West Jackson Blvd
Chicago, IL
(312) 886-7193
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